
Subject: Trash Cans
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 08/12/2016 02:01 PM
To: Cairo Rodriguez

Hi Cairo,

I just wanted to let  you know that I talked to a property owner (Nancy Heyman) at Western & 8th today, who was very happy 
that you were helping her with her DWP leaking meter and street issues. 

As for the trash cans that you are working on… Do you think it would be possible if while you are at it to request a new can for 
the southwest corner Wilshire and Normandie, near Carl’s Jr? There used to be one there, but it has be gone for a long time 
and that corner gets very busy and messy. Please let me know. 

Have a great weekend.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010


